
Eco Warriors Minutes 7.06.23 

Attendees: Caine, Jemima, Bonnie, Katie, Aiden, Dixie-Jo, 

Tillie, Gracie and Hollie 

Apologies: Dolly 

1. Announcements 

Black out day next Friday 16th June! 

2. Discussion  

We discussed everything that happened in our National Eco 

Meeting before half term. We talked about the soil 

experiment we started and how we will finish it together next 

week. We talked about why seaweed is helping our environment 

and what it tasted like when we tried it (very salty!!). We 

talked about the borrow bus and Yr Wyddfa protection special 

guests that came to talk to us.  

 

We talked about what black out day will look like and this 

Friday we will go with Mr Jones caretaker to find out how 

much electricity we use in a normal Friday. Then next week we 

will get the meter readings for black out day and compare 

them. Hopefully they will be less! We talked about all the 

devices we cannot use. 

 

3. Actions 

We made Black Out Day posters to share to our class about 

the special day and answer any of their questions. 

 

4. To do for next week:  

• Share black out day posters with your class 

• Friday collect meter readings for a normal day of 

electricity. 


